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32 - 22380 Sharpe Ave. Richmond

Bylaw 8575

Dear council membaers for the public hearing: We
. object the "vehicle access through 22380 Sharpe
Ave" in the rezoning application at 22331
Westminster Highway. The easement to the other
property for the vehicle access will bring up the
complicated sitvations and issues. Itis not fair to
the property owners whose rights are granted
without being informed aver. The owners in
22380 Sharpe-Ave did not know that there is an
easement on our land to the other property, We
feal that we are fooled and forced. We have
several concerns as foliows about this easement:
. The 6 town houses will increase the {raffic in
Rosedale garden dramatically and would cause
the safety issues. Our kid cannot play in the
garden anymore . From the developer's plan, their
strata enfrance directly faces the doors of the
units in Rose dale garden that have litlle kids. The :
cross access vehicles will definitely cause the i
potentiai safety issues . The vehicle access from
the residents in the 6 town houses through our
property is a heavy burden on us. The 6 town
houses (being added to our 35 town houses) will
occupy 16% the outdoor amenity space of Rose
dale garden and reduce the living quality in Rose
dales garden greatly. Sincerely, Hugh LI
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